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October 2024 Newsletter

DDC will be performing “It ’s
Showtime,” a showcase based

off Beetlejuice, the musical!
The performance is

scheduled for Saturday,
October 26th at 6:30pm! 

Our dancers have been
working so hard. We hope you

can make it to this amazing
show! All proceeds benefit
the Susan Rose Bonanno

Memorial Fund, which helps
dancers in need of financial

asisstance.

October 14th - 
DDC is OPEN for Classes
(Pinellas County Schools
Hurricane Makeup Day)

October 24 - 30th -
Halloween Dress Up Week!

October 26th - 
It’s Showtime Charity Performance 
at Dunedin High School! 

October 31st - 
DDC is CLOSED for Halloween!

November 23 - 24th - 
Tremaine Dance Convention
(optional team)

November 25 - 30th - 
DDC is CLOSED for Thanksgiving
Break!

“It’s Showtime” Charity Showcase!

Important Dates

www.dreamersdanceco.com

Follow us on Social Media!
FB/Insta: @dreamersdanceco

TikTok: @DDCdancers

Tickets 
available here! 

Congratulations to our Students
of the Week so far this season - 

Snow Lily, Nora D, Gia G, 
Samantha C, McKenna W  Pheobe R!

Hoping everyone is doing
ok after the storm! 

Need help? Please don’t
hesitate to reach out. 

We love you!
Sincerely, Miss Rose
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